Open forum on disability survey

results scheduled for Jan. 31

The results of the faculty survey on disabilities conducted this
past semester will be presented during an open forum on Tuesday,
Jan. 31, at 2 p.m. in the Memorial Union Century Theater. In ad-
dition to reporting the survey's findings, attendees will be able
to discuss their implications for NDSU.

The survey was conducted as part of the FORWARD project and
was prepared and administered by a task force including chair
Charles Peterson, pharmacy, nursing, and allied sciences; Sean
Sather-Wagstaff, mathematics; Jane Schuh, veterinary and
microbiological sciences; Cali Anicha, School of Education,
student member; Canan Bilen-Green, industrial and manufacturing
engineering; Colette Erickson, Office of Human Resources; Bunnie
Johnson-Messelt; Disability Services; and Evie Myers, Division

of Equity, Diversity and Global Outreach.

Schuh and Sather-Wagstaff will present the results of the survey
and Peterson will facilitate the discussion.

All interested persons are invited to attend.



